From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 4:21 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment - | NN

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2020-09-18

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0040

-- Name --
Emmy Perry

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

| realize companies need to make a profit. Hydro is not a luxury. It’s ‘essential’. Smallhome run business
do not have the option for ‘off peak’ rates. Businesses and people are struggling financially. Totally
uncalled for and not appropriate at this time.

-- Attachment --
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